
LaCro|x, Lmda 

From: Cornet Hilary <hlsha@wanadoo.fr> 

Sent: Sunday, February 10, 2019 11:58 AM 
To: IFW 

Subject: Spring bear hunt 

Dear Maine legislators, 

l'm writing to ask you not to allow a spring bear hunt. 

Hunters don't distinguish between males and females, and females who have small cubs will die. 

The cubs will be unable to survive on their own and, if they are lucky, will have to be rescued, or will die miserable 

starving deaths. 

There is no need for a spring hunt, and it is inhuman. Please don't agree to it. 

Best regards, 

Hilary Shadroui 

Barre, VT 
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